
    

 
November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

At The Suthers School we recognise the importance of the connections made with parents, carers and the 

community and the advantages this holds for our student’s growth and learning. 

 

Therefore, we would like to form a Families of Suthers School group to encourage links between the school 

and home, and to raise vital funds to enrich your child’s learning experience. 

 

Reasons to join: 

 

1. Be part of a group that can make significant change to students learning experiences by raising 

funds to pay for non-budgeted equipment and resources. 

2. Grow relationships with staff and teachers and become part of the school community. 

3. Be creative and have fun, some of the best fundraising opportunities come from unique ideas. 

4. Create a legacy, some of the initiatives started by PTA groups directly impact on students for many 

years, improving their school journey. 

5. Make friendships with families from the area who share your values. 

 

If this is something you would be interested in, please email twootton@suthersschool.co.uk.  Once received, 

a further email will be sent out to all interested parties with a meeting date. 

 

Alternatively, if getting involved with the school is something you are interested in but don’t want to commit 

the time to attend the above group, we are always looking for parent/carer volunteers.  You may be asked 

to attend school trips or events or help with enrichment activities.  Please let us know by contacting Trina 

Wootton, Business & Operations Manager: twootton@suthersschool.co.uk You will be required to undergo a 

DBS check.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you and forging relationships to ensure the success our students deserve.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Nic Watkin 

Headteacher 

 


